## Memorandum



DATE April 23, 2010

Members of the Transportation and Environment Committee: Linda L. Koop (Chair), Sheffie Kadane (Vice Chair), Jerry Allen, Tennell Atkins, Carolyn R. Davis, Delia Jasso, Pauline Medrano, Ron Natinsky, Vonciel Jones Hill

SUBJECT DART Board Interviews - April 26, 2010

Applications for the applicants being interviewed for the DART Board will be emailed to you on Friday, April 23, 2010. Please note that the applications contain personal information and should be properly disposed of after the meeting.

Please contact me if you need additional information.

Jil A. Jordan, P.E.

Assistant City Manager

c: The Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council

Mary K. Suhm, City Manager

Thomas P. Perkins, Jr. City Attorney

Deborah Watkins, City Secretary

Craig Kinton, City Auditor

Judge C. Victor Lander, Administrative Judge

Ryan S. Evans, First Assistant City Manager

Jill A. Jordan, P.E., Assistant City Manager

A.C. Gonzalez, Assistant City Manager

Forest Turner, Assistant City Manager

Jeanne Chipperfield, Chief Financial Officer

Edward Scott, Director, Controller's Office

Frank Librio, Public Information Office

Rick Galceran, P.E., Director, Public Works and Transportation

Theresa O'Donnell, Director, Sustainable Development and Construction Helena Stevens-Thompson, Assistant to the City Manager – Council Office